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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF MEETING AND FIELD VISIT 

TO 

ALOHA UTILITIES, INC., SEVEN SPRINGS DIVISION 
REPRESENTATIVE MIKE FASANO 

JAMES GOLDBERG, WYNDTREE MASTER COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
OFFICE OF PUBLIC COUNSEL 

AND 
ALL OTHER INTERESTED PERSONS 

RE: DOCKET NO. 960545-WS 

INVESTIGATION OF UTILITY RATES OF 
ALOHA UTILITIES, INC. IN PASCO COUNTY 

ISSUED: June 17, 1998 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Commission Panel assigned to 
this case will conduct a meeting and field visit regarding this 
quality of service docket, to begin at the following time and 
place: 

8:OO a.m., July 13, 1998 
Offices of Aloha Utilities, Inc. 
2514 Aloha Place 
Holiday, Florida 

The Commission will inspect the facilities of Aloha Utilities, 
Inc., the Seven Springs Division, and a limited number of customer 
premises to include the following sites in the New Port Richey 
area : 

1227 Hoversham Drive, Wyndtree 
1120 Trafalgar Drive, Wyndtree 
7752 Jenner Avenue, Veterans Village 
7046 Daggett Terrace, Veterans Village 
1471 Haverhill Drive, Chelsea Place 
1456 Haverhill Drive, Chelsea Place 
66127 Riviera Lane, Riviera Place 

The above sites are subject to change due to time constraints and 
potential unavailability of homeowners. In addition, other 
locations may be inspected. 

PURPOSE: To permit the Florida Public Service Commission to view 
areas in Pasco County where the facilities of Aloha Utilities, 
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Inc., the Seven Springs Division, are located, This inspection is 
being conducted as part of the continuing investigation into the 
quality of service provided by Aloha Utilities, Inc. 

Any person requiring some accommodation at this meeting 
because of a physical impairment should call the Division of 
Records and Reporting at (850) 413-6770 at least five calendar days 
prior to the visit. Any person who is hearing or speech impaired 
should contact the Florida Public Service Commission by using the 
Florida Relay Service, which can be reached at 1-800-955-8771 
(TDD) . 

By ORDER of the Florida Public Service Commission, this 17th 
day of June, 1998. 

BLANCA S. BAY6, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 

By: 
Kay Flhn, Chfef 
Bureau of Records 
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